GENERAL DATA PROTECTION REGULATIONS.

General Data Protection Regulations came into effect on 25th May 2018.

From that date, in order to be able to continue to contact you by post, e-mail and telephone (solely in connection with Grove Bowling Club matters), we require your written consent.

Please fill in the form below and either post it or leave it in a sealed envelope behind the bar, addressed to the Hon. Secretary, Richard Warren.

We will keep your electronic data secure and safe, and use it only for distributing Newsletters and other Bowls Club related business. Your details will never be passed to a third party without your written permission. Your electronic records will be deleted from our records when you cease to be a member of The Grove Bowling Club.

Note: If you are under 16 years of age, you will need to get your parent/guardian to fill in and sign the form on your behalf.


Name (capitals please)	…………………………………………………………………………… Address	……………………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………………………...

…………………………………………………………………………...

Postcode	…………………..

Telephone number	Landline ………………………….	Mobile………………………….. E-mail address	…………………………………………………………………………..

Signature	……………………………………….	Date	…………………..






Hon. Secretary	Richard Warren
37 Southwood Avenue Tunbridge Wells
Kent TN4 9PN 01892-329661
mandrwarren@yahoo.co.uk
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